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ASCEF Reports Impressive Fundraising Numbers for   

Cars for Careers Project in Month of March 
 
SACRAMENTO – The Automotive Services Council Educational Foundation (ASCEF) 
today announced that their Cars for Careers Project, which helps fund scholarships for 
students pursuing a career in the automotive industry, has raised a total of $9,600 in the first 
half of March.   
 
“Our Cars for Careers Project has enjoyed overwhelming success, thanks in large part to all of 
the auto shop owners across California who have opened their doors to serve as vehicle 
donation centers, and the individuals who donate their cars,” said ASCEF Chair Mary 
Kemnitz. “They are a wonderful example to the young men and women who will serve as the 
future of the automotive industry.”   
 
ASCEF would like to especially thank the following auto shop owners for their commitment 
to supporting the Cars for Careers Project: Steve Elstins, Mitsubishi San Francisco and West 
Coast Muffler; Rory Balmer, Twin Peaks Automotive; Jerry Kubitski, Summit Transmission; 
Kris Cesena, Automedics; Ryan Tunison, Autotron Service Center; and Gene Morrill, 
Certified Automotive Specialists. Thank you for making a difference in someone’s life, one 
car at a time! 
 
Those who are interested in joining the team and becoming a Cars for Careers Donation 
Center are encouraged to call Mary Kemnitz at (925) 356-0683. 
 

 
The ASC Educational Foundation, Inc. is a nonprofit corporation dedicated to supporting and 

advancing the entire automotive service industry. Governed by the Code of Ethics, the 
Foundation serves the industry through educational scholarships, endowments, training 

solutions and professional development. 
 

"To elevate and Unite Automotive Professionals, and give them 
voice. “ 

 
 

 


